



OHIO'S BIGGEST LITTLE RADIO STATION

WE'RE HERE IN ZANESVILLE, OHIO

Jan 29 1940

Joseph W Brauner Williamsville, N.Y.

Dear Sir:

We were very pleased to receive your report on the reception of WHIZ on the morning of Jan 9 1940 between 3:55 and 4:10 AM. Your report of the program is correct and we are glad to verify your reception of our station. If you hear WHIZ at some future date we would be glad to hear from you again as these reports are of great benefit to the engineering department. Kindly pardon our delay in answering your letter.

very truly yours

Wm A Hunt Chief Engineer WHIZ